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Stitching and 
Serving 

Sed justo. 

A network of needlecrafters  
ministering to families of the fallen 
Since 2006, volunteers have given 

9,635 handmade prayer shawls 

Prayer Shawls for 
Families of  

Servicemembers 

Thanks & Thoughts 
From a Daughter in California: I wanted to let you know that 
I received my prayer shawl this week and have loved it ever 
since! The color and craftsmanship is beautiful. I wear it every 
day in remembrance of my father.  

From a Mother in Wyoming: Hello, thank you so much for 
your prayers and reaching out to our family. It’s been a hard 
time and a new journey we have to go thru. I would love to get 
a prayer shawl. My name is Sara Rangel and my son is SGT 
Anthony Rangel. He passed away in Fort Carson; he is my 
oldest son.  Once again thank you so much for the prayers.  

From a Mother in West Virginia: Good morning, I received 
the Prayer Shawl. It is beautiful. I could never put into words 
how much it touched my heart. Thank you guys so much for 
honoring my son.  Your prayers are greatly appreciated and 
again thanks to you all. 

From a Wife in Texas:  I am reaching out about the letter that 
was sent to me and my daughter on the passing of our beloved 
Colton Roger Sik. You letter was very kind and touching for us 
for we are in the hardest times in our life. My daughter would 
love a shawl 
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Since our last newsletter, prayer 
shawls have been shared with 

families of these servicemembers:  

MSG Colton Sik 

SFC Orrin Espana 

CW5 Anthony 
Williamson Sr. 

SGT Anthony 
Rangel 

Please keep these families                          
in your prayers 

---------------------------------------- 

 
Let the pleasure of the 

Lord our God be on us: 
O Lord, give strength to 
the work of our hands.    
Psalm 90:17 (BBE). 


